
 

April 22, 2025 
 
 
To Athletic Director and Golf Coaches: 
 
 
The inaugural Girl’s State Championship will be held at Williamsburg National Golf Club, Yorktown 
Course, on May 13th.  The rain date is May 14th.  Tournament guidance: 

• To be eligible for the girls’ team championship, a school must have a girls’ team that is 
composed of at least four players. 

o A girl may compete in both the VISAA girls’ team championship and play on a VISAA co-ed 
team. 

o A girls’ team must compete in a minimum of four matches on four different dates to be eligible 
to participate in the girls’ state team tournament.  

o Match results will be reported on the reporting form on the VISAA website. 

• Girls that compete on a VISAA co-ed team are eligible for the girls’ team championship. 
• The VISAA Committee will select 8 teams and 12 individuals for the tournament field.  
•  The cost will be $30 per player.  This does not include lunch. Payments must be paid prior to the 

first tee time 

• Failure to submit scores will disqualify the team from participating in the state championship. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Co-Chairs or Zachery Smith at 
zsmith@chathamhall.org. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Janet Phillips and Keith Green  
Co-Chairs, VISAA Golf Committee  
JanetWindyhill@aol.com   
 (804) 837-0129 
kgreen@kenston.org   
 (434) 532-5130 
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